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Report of the Central Professional Improvement Committee (CPIC) 
Meeting of November 14, 2024 

CPIC Info-Session 

The info-session took place on Zoom; 40 participants were in attendance including Chairpersons of 
DPIC Committees and administration.  

 

Starting Budget 2024-2025 School Year 

Budget was received and is based on Full-Time Equivalencies (FTE) for teachers in each school and 
centre.   

CPIC keeps 38% of the budget at the Central Table; schools and centres receive 62% of the budget 
based on their FTEs.  

 

CPIC budget for the 2024-2025 school year is as follows :  

- Professional Development Activities: $108,845 
- Credit Courses Budget: $36,162 
- Network Allocation $80,000 
- Special Projects: $80,000 
- New Teachers’ Budget: $80,000 

 

Review of requests 

- 16 credit courses requests were presented; all were approved.  
- 27 requests were presented by teachers to attend a PDA; all were approved.  
- 7 New Teachers requests were presented; all were approved.  
- 2 Elementary Schools (Allion and Dorset) presented Special Project requests; both were 

approved.   
- 1 Network request was presented; it was approved.  

 

Submitted by 
Marie-Pier Michaud 

 

 

 

 

  


